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Robert Rongey and
his lovely wife Judy
have invited every-
one for a social
gathering before
the Christmas Ban-
quet  on Wednes-
day December 15,
2012 and hopes
that all can attend.
The Rongeys will
serve wine and
cheese garnished
with a loving smile
and great Southern
hospitality at their

shop from 5:00pm
until dinner time.
Robert is the pro-
prietor of Gulf
South Coins. And
his shop is located
in the same shop-
ping center as
Austin’s Restau-
rant.  What could
be more conven-
ient?
Hope to see you
there.

Wine & Cheese before Dinner

NEXT MEETING
January 16, 2013

Dinner 6:00pm
Meeting 7:00pm
Knights of Columbus
3310 Florida Avenue

Kenner, LA

Coin Auction

Members are encour-
aged to bring coins for
auction.  Coins will be
auctioned toward the
end of each monthly
meeting.  Members are
permitted to set start-
ing bid price on each
coin put on the auc-
tion block.  Club mem-
bers are able to auc-
tion up to 5 coins each.

Club Officers for 2013

Members were put to
task electing the club’s
governing body for the
2013 year.

This year’s election
brings some new faces
to the landscape and a
change in seats for
some of the existing
officers.

2012 Immediate Past
President Mike Buras,
beat out Bob Eddy for
the club’s seat as
Treasure.

2012 Corresponding

Secretary Michael Ma-
niscalco hands over the
reins to newcomer
Steve Rogers.

New faces on the
Board of Directors in-
clude: Sal Faia, and
Candie Watson.

Newly elected officers
and Board for the com-
ing year is:

Rick Demers, Presid.

Nick Lagattuta, VP

Mike Buras, Treasure

Linton Duet, Recd.

Sect.

Steve Rogers, Corsp.
Sect.

Board of Directors

Andrew Correnti

Bruce Ehrman

Sal Faia

Roger Holder

Candie Watson

Ruth Young



PAGE 2 CRESCENT CITY COIN CLUB WWW.CRESCENTCITYCOINCLUB.ORG

Annual Christmas Dinner and Installation of Officers

The Dinner will be held at AUSTIN’S RESTAURANT,
5101 West Esplanade Ave., Metairie, LA.  on Wednes-
day, December 12, 2012.  Dinner will be served at
7:00pm.  The cost to the Members will be $32.00 for the
Menu shown below.

SOUP

Gumbo Ya-Ya

Grilled Chicken, Andouille Sausage and Gulf Shrimp,
over Rice

SALAD

Austin’s House Salad

ENTREES

Trout Amandine

Topped with our Meuniere Sauce and served with Po-
tatoes and Seasonal Vegetables

Veal & Fettuccini

Panned Baby White Veal served with Fettuccini Al-
fredo

Chicken Marsala

Served with Potatoes and Seasonal Vegetables

DESSERT

White Chocolate Bread Pudding

Coffee & Tea

If a Member wants to order a steak, There will be an
additional charge to the Member.

Ribeye Steak, $9.00 extra ($41.00 Total)

14oz. Ribeye drizzled with Garlic Butter and cooked to
a perfect MEDIUM and served with Potatoes

Petit Filet, $12.00 extra ($44.00 Total)

8oz. Petit Filet drizzled with Garlic Butter and cooked to a
perfect MEDIUM and served with Potatoes.

Members MUST Make Their Reservation

By Dec. 5, 2012. Call Bob Eddy 455-7078 for Reservations. If
ordering a steak, please state type with your Reservation.

It has been a pleasure and a privilege to serve you as
Corresponding Secretary during the past two years.
Spending my youth in the Boy Scouting program, I
was constantly reminded by the Scout Master to
leave the campsite in a better condition than I found
it when I arrived.  In this case I am not so sure that
the “campsite” was in bad shape when I arrived, and
the best that I can hope for is that I was able to add a
new perspective during my tenure.

Steve Rogers will be taking my place in the upcom-
ing year.  He’s going to do and absolutely fantastic
job of which I have no doubt!

Change is good.  It brings new ideas and perspec-
tives into solving old problems.  New faces on the
Board will break old paradigms.

But I will not go without making one last official
appeal to the 2013 Board and officers as a 2012 club
officer.  Be proactive.  The upcoming year is para-
mount for the club and there are a number of issues
in which you must handle.

 Increasing the membership to ensure the longev-
ity of the club.

 Preparing for the ANA National Money Show.

 Amend the Club Bylaws to include Officer term
limits.

 Make a public accounting of the club’s financial
status at the regular monthly meetings.  The
members deserve no less.

It’s Been Fun. An Editorial by Michael Maniscalco


